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7 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers of Jaguars Class, 
 
I am writing to update you on some staff changes that are occurring in Jaguars class from when we return after the 
Easter break, up until the end of the academic year. 
 
I am delighted to inform you that Mrs McKinnon is returning from maternity leave after Easter.  This means that for 
the summer term (Tuesday 18th April to Friday 21st July), Year 4 Jaguars will continue to be taught by Miss Parnell 
(now Mrs Ashcroft) on a Monday, Tuesday and part of Wednesday, and for the rest of the week, they will now be 
taught by Mrs McKinnon instead of Mr Evans. 
 
As you will know, Mrs McKinnon is a well-established member of staff and an experienced teacher, and between now 
and the end of the Spring term, Mrs McKinnon will be spending some time with the pupils in Jaguars class, to ensure a 
smooth transition for them when they return after Easter. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Mrs Chrissie Barrington 
Executive Principal  

 
 


